
**Please note that, upon reasonable notice, at least 24 hours in advance, efforts will be made to accommodate 
the needs of disabled individuals through appropriate aids and services. For additional information to request this 
service, please contact the City Clerk's Office at 364-6680, 100 State Street, Beloit, WI 53511 

 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

The Beloit Plan Commission will hold a workshop on Wednesday, September 23, 2015, 
at 7:00 p.m. in The Forum, located on the first floor of City Hall, 100 State Street, Beloit, 
WI 53511. The purpose of the workshop is to hear a presentation from Commonwealth 
Development for the proposed adaptive reuse of the Kolak Center located at 1633 
Keeler Avenue into a multifamily residential community.  No action will be taken at this 
meeting.  Public hearings on this Development Proposal will be held by Plan 
Commission on October 7, 2015 and by City Council on November 16, 2015. 
 
 
There may be a quorum of Plan Commissioners and City Councilors present. 
 
 
 
 
 

Julie Christensen, Community Development Director 
 
 
 
 
 
Dated: September 17, 2015  
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